
Miss Lizzy’s Traveling Historical Fashion Show SIG 
Statement of Revenues & Expenses 
 
For 2014, there weren't any significant expenses other than postage which was paid out of 
pocket by the President. 
 
In 2015, all expenses were related to bringing Miss Lizzy’s to CostumeCon 33 in Charleston SC, 
which again was paid out of pocket by the President. There was no additional income for the 
SIG. There have been some donations of Vintage clothing and other items, plus things bought 
by the President and donated to the SIG. 
  
We do not charge any dues at this time. We have received non-cash donations from various 
people, mostly articles of vintage clothing, but it's almost impossible to estimate their value since 
they are not museum-quality pieces. 
 


